
P2020 Parent Organizations 
 

The Board recognizes that parents are a valuable source of interest and support in the public schools.  
The School Corporation views parent organizations as a means of promoting a finer educational 
program by achieving better understanding among students, parents, teachers, and administrators.  
The School Corporation will provide every encouragement to the maintenance of enthusiastic and 
industrious parent organizations. 
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